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Here at Park Street Manor, we are a non-profit organiza�on that provides comfortable, 
independent living spaces for seniors. We do our best to provide them healthy meals and safe, 
clean homes where they not only live but thrive. This is a great service to the community for 
Hope residents including area B in these �mes where it can o�en be hard for seniors to find 
places like this to live.  

 

All of our rooms have window or portable air condi�oners and baseboard hea�ng in them to 
keep our residents comfortable no mater the �me of year. That being said, both of these 
systems are inefficient and are expensive to run. The quality of air condi�oners these days is not 
great and they need to be replaced every once and a while. This can add extra cost to an already 
costly cooling system. As a non-profit, this can increase our costs, causing rents to be raised or 
funding needing to be found. Our project is to upgrade our hea�ng and cooling system to 
EnerGuide efficient heat pumps. 

 

We have been working with BC Hydro to have heat pumps installed in all of our rooms and 
dining area with an incen�ve from them which will pay for the bulk of this project. We have also 
had a very successful fundraiser where we raised $15,000 towards this project. We are asking 
for $5000 to help us pay for the rest of the cost. This will hopefully greatly reduce our electrical 
costs and keep our rents as affordable as possible for our residents. Also, these heat pumps will 
provide hea�ng and cooling all year round so we will be comfortable. This project is going to be 
great for our community.  




